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Dear Parent/Carer  

Bollywood Dance Workshops 

We are pleased to offer students a series of Bollywood dance workshops with a professional 
teacher on the following dates:   

• Monday 28th February 

• Monday 7th March 

• Monday 14th March 

• Monday 21st March 
 
Workshops will run from 3:15pm – 4:15pm in the Dance Studio.  

The workshops will cost £5.50 per student. There are 40 places available. Your child will 
need to be available to attend all 4 sessions. Places will be allocated on a first come first 
serve basis. Students need to bring their PE kit to get changed in to. 

All students are welcome. Please register your child’s interest and make your payment via 
your ParentPay account. Deadline for payment is Tuesday 22nd February. 

We look forward to hearing from you.  

Yours sincerely, 

Miss Durber 

Associate Assistant Principal and Curriculum Leader of the Leadership Programme 

 

 

 


